Salve Regina University

Digital Commons @ Salve Regina

Newsbulletin

Archives and Special Collections

3-1-1974

Newsbulletin vol. 1, no. 18

Salve Regina College

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalcommons.salve.edu/newsbulletin



Part of the Education Commons

Recommended Citation

Salve Regina College, "Newsbulletin vol. 1, no. 18" (1974). Newsbulletin. 17. https://digitalcommons.salve.edu/newsbulletin/17

Rights Statement

EDUCATIONAL USE PERMITTED

In Copyright - Educational Use Permitted. URI: http://rightsstatements.org/vocab/InC-EDU/1.0/

This Item is protected by copyright and/or related rights. You are free to use this Item in any way that is permitted by the copyright and related rights legislation that applies to your use. In addition, no permission is required from the rightsholder(s) for educational uses. For other uses, you need to obtain permission from the rights-holder(s).

Weekly News Bulletin

Vol. 1, No. 18

Rap Sessions

All Salve Skaring Party

Weekly News Bulletin of the owner of the state of the sta

Salve Regins College Chapter of Signs Pht Signs will confer the honor of m4761, 1 drammake Marional Mercy Honor Society on newly elected 81 nove, 1 .10V Sunday, March 10th et 3:00 p.m. in Ochre Court. All faculty, families and friends of the inductees are invited to attend. A reception in the State

Long Weekend for Faculty and Students may be betterpol and wolled like moon solded

March 1, 1974

Sister Lucille has asked that we remind Faculty and Students of the Class holiday March 4th, as stated in Dr. Burrell's memo of February 13, 1974. This holiday applies only to Faculty and Students. Other College offices and departments will be open on March 4th.

Alumni Meet at College

The Giving Fund of the Alumni Association held a dinner meeting Tuesday evening, February 26th, in the State Dining Room of Ochre Court to discuss the further development of the Alumni Giving Program.

Mrs. Ann Borton and Mrs. Helen Cahill conducted the meeting. An extensive program was discussed for implementation in the next few months. Details will be forthcoming to all alumni.

Gigi

"Gigi" will be presented by the Theatre Division of Salve Regina College on February 28, March 1 and March 2. All are invited to attend the 8:00 p.m. curtain time at the Fine Arts Center in Mercy Hall.

On Thursday, March 7, 1974, Dr. Jerry Trimble will examinational Sessions operate and then we will all decide on a topic to ten ebout at the

Glenn Giuttari will be performing as harpsichordist with the Providence Recorder Society on March 3 at 3:00 p.m. at Goff Memorial Hall, Rehoboth to Village, Massachusetts.

The concert of Early Music is part of the Rehoboth Music Festival. For tickets call (617) 252-4304. Admission is \$2.00 (students \$1.25).

Regional Conference on The Urban Involvement of Higher Education

Sister Lucille McKillop, President, and Sister Virginia Walsh, Coordinator for Community Services, will be attending the Regional Conference on The Urban Involvement of Higher Education, sponsored by the American Council on Education. The Conference will be held on March 1 and 2 at The Mayflower Hotel in Washington, D.C.

the envelope on the bulletin board outside Mrs. Sheahar anxiously waiting to hear from you!

Tenure Committee

Dr. DiPippo has called a meeting of the Tenure Committee for 3:00 p.m. on Monday, March 4th, in the Faculty Lounge in O'Hare Academic Center.

Faculty Meeting

The regular monthly meeting of the Faculty will be held on Wednesday, March 6, 1974 at 3:00 p.m. in Room 260, O'Hare Academic Center.

Anyone wishing to include a special item for the agenda should have it in Dr. William Burrell's office no later than noon, Friday, March 1, 1974.

AAUW Meets March 7th at Salve

The Newport Chapter of the American Association of University Women will hold its monthly meeting at 7:45 p.m. on Thursday, March 7, 1974 in the State Dining Room of Ochre Court. The speaker will be Mr. Jacob Dykstra of the Fisherman's Cooperative of Point Judith. His topic is "Global Cooperation in the Seas, A Necessity for Survival." All Salve faculty are welcome.

Ctel

in Washington, D.C.

AAUW Meets March 7th at Solve

Sigma Phi Sigma Honors Convocation 19 1 10 2 20 1 19 20

Salve Regina College Chapter of Sigma Phi Sigma will confer the honor of membership in the National Mercy Honor Society on newly elected members Sunday, March 10th at 3:00 p.m. in Ochre Court. All faculty, families and friends of the inductees are invited to attend. A reception in the State Dining Room will follow the Induction Ceremony.

SALVE REGINA COLLEGE

States Lucille has asked that we remind Faculty and Studenta of the Class boliday March Ath, as Stated in Dr. Burrell's merawan Tains This holder applies only to Faculty and Students. Other College

The Christian Life Center urges all to participate in a number of events to take place at St. Joseph's Church, Broadway, Newport, during the season of Lent.

Beginning March 1st every Sunday at 7:30 p.m. there will be a VVespers SService

Monday, March 4th at 7:30 p.m. A liturgical service including many of the developments in media and liturgy will be held in the upper church.

Beginning March 7th to April 7th Every Thursday at 7:30 p.m., there will be a liturgy of the Word and the Eucharist. Sister-Jeannette Pivin will speak on biblical themes associated with the gospel readings.

Rap Sessions

Thanks for the response re the Rap Sessions. They will be held on Monday and Thursday afternoons from 3:00 - 4:30/5:00 p.m. beginning Thursday, March 7th, in Room 215. Possible future changes in time, allowing more to participate, will be announced well in advance.

On Thursday, March 7, 1974, Dr. Jerry Trimble will explain the way Rap Sessions operate and then we will all decide on a topic to "rap about" at the next meeting. Each session will focus on a particular topic but remember, the field of topics is wide open!

All Students have received a request for their input re: two open dates in the CLC program for the latter part of the spring semester. The deadline for suggestions is Tuesday, March 5, 1974. Please deposit all suggestions in the envelope on the bulletin board outside Mrs. Sheehan's office. We are anxiously waiting to hear from you!

Congratulations to new Student Congress officers

President Meg Bowler Treasurer Molly Donahue Meadows Secretary Nina Donahue Social Committee Louise Brenner

All Salve Skating Party

Dr. DiPippo has announced that on Sunday, March 10th, there will be an all-college ice skating party at St. George's rink from 6:30 to 8:30 p.m.

There will be refreshments for all at Miley following the skating. The activities are for all members of the Salve community and are free of charge.

Graduate Record Examination

The Graduate Record Examination will be given on campus on April 27, 1974. Applications are available in the Placement Office. They must be returned to Princeton before April 2nd. Islands a distance of princeton before April 2nd. Islands a distance matter of princeton before April 2nd.

The Newport Chapter of the American Association of University Women will hold its monthly meeting at 7:45 p.m. on Thursday, March 7, 1974 in the State Dining Room of Ochra Court. The speaker will be Mr. Jacob Dykstra of the Fisherman's Cooperative of Point Judith. His topic is "Global Cooperation in the Seas, A Necessity for Survival." All Salve faculty are welcome.

The regular monthly meeting of the Faculty will